MEMORANDUM

TO: LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION
Donald Ryan, Plan Commission Chairperson

FROM: William J. Heniff, AICP, Director of Community Development
Department of Community Development

DATE: July 21, 2014

SUBJECT: PC 14-13,1-378 Yorktown Center (Yorktown Mall) (2nd Continuance)

Yorktown requires additional time to review and address any matters with the existing tenants to
get their full support before presenting their petition at the Village level. As such, Yorktown is
requesting that the matter be continued from the July 21, 2014 Plan Commission agenda to the
August 18, 2014 agenda.

ACTION REQUESTED
Staff requests the Plan Commission continue the petition until the next scheduled Plan
Commission meeting on August 18, 2014.




